Uity of Albuguergue

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

KEN SCHULTZ
MAYOR

December 1, 1988

W. Reed Edgel

Consulting Engineer

601 Vassar Drive, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO STATKUS ENGINES (J-14/D81)
RECEIVED 11/14/88 ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 11/14/88

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of November 14, 1988,
listed are four items that will need to be addressed prior to approval.

1. Finish floor elevation to full mean sea level designation of
proposed building and existing.

2. Location, description and elevation of:

a. ASC bench mark used;
b, T.B.M. located on site.

3, Roof drainage of proposed building must be routed towards the
conerete paved area.

4, TFew spot elevations to demonstrate how the runoff will be routed
towards Aspen Street.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at 768-2650.
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Engineering Assistant
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